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December Newsle,er 

Dates To Know: 
Hello and welcome to the first monthly newsle7er brought to 

you by your resident board members of The Homestead at Ownsby 
Farms! We hope this informaBon finds you well and provides you with an 
overview of what is going on not only in Celina this month but also in our 
community.  

 First off, we hope all of you had a Happy Thanksgiving and are 
enjoying the cold weather as well as the many holiday celebraBons that 
are ongoing or coming up. There are numerous events happening in 
Celina this month as well as a couple in our neighborhood. You can find 
all important dates over to the right (If something is leM out, we 
apologize, we will conBnue to improve each month!). Some notable 
events we are doing in the neighborhood are the community garage sale 
on December 2 and we are working on geQng together a group of 
carolers for the evening of the 16th! If you are interested in joining the 
singing (or a7empt at) or if you would like the group to stop by your 
house, PLEASE let us know! Our plan is to have some kind of treat and 
Hot Cocoa to share along the way! For those of you who are not a part of 
the Facebook page, we will include the link below to both the “Life in 
Celina” page as well as our community page. 

With so many events 
happening this December 

and dates to know, we have 
included a second page with 
all of the informa;on! Below 
are dates to know for events 
happening in Ownsby Farms 

though! 
 

December 2: Community 
Garage Sale 
December 4: Fire Santa 
(Approx. 6:00 PM) 
December 16: Christmas 
Caroling (Send us a message if 
you want to be a caroler or a 
house we stop at!) 

Tips & Tricks  
With the weather being cold and temperatures unknown, 
make sure to have your exterior faucets covered, keep 
your furry friends inside, make sure your sprinklers are 
turned off, cover your plants and be safe when walking 
outside! Also, don’t forget our furry friends do not like 
loud noises so keep them in on New year’s Eve! 

 If you have any concerns or have 
reached out to Essex and have not received a 
response, please include us in your emails! We 
cannot conduct Board Official Business on the 
Facebook page, so this is the best way for us 
to help! We hope you all have a wonderful 
Holiday season and stay safe and warm! 

Life in Celina: 
www.facebook.com/LifeInCelinaTX/ 

The Homestead at Ownsby Farms: 
www.facebook.com/groups/22455831123797
07 

 

http://www.facebook.com/LifeInCelinaTX/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/2245583112379707
http://www.facebook.com/groups/2245583112379707

